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I wholeheartedly oppose this measure. This will make it more difficult for every 

person to vote. This will decrease voter participation. This will not solve any issue 

whatsoever, besides make it more difficult for people who have other responsibilities 

or difficulties getting to the voting booth on election day NOT be able to cast their 

ballot. The government should be making life better for their citizens, not intentionally 

causing hurdles and roadblocks.   


